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Hi
My name is Thomas Yang. We live at 2439 NW 197th St, Shoreline WA 98177 in Richmond
beach.

As we live near the beach parcel in question, we and many others in our neighborhood use that
for walking access to the beach. I believe it is in the public's best interest as well as our
neighborhood's best interest that the city acquire the parcel and secure safe access to the beach.
Continuing this access would be in line with the spirit and vibe of the community.

I also believe it would allow for safe access to the beach as opposed to people crossing the
railroad tracks.

Thank you for your consideration.

Tom Yang
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